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     CHAPLAINCY PRAYER BULLETIN FOR AUGUST 2018 

 

Beloved,  all too soon we are starting the 2018/2019  academic year. We can be assured that 

the Lord will start a good work with us and bring it to the desired conclusion. Let us 

therefore seek the face of God for strength, direction and guidance, provision and 

enablement. 

 

  

 

 

 

In the course of this month, let us together thank God and lift requests to him as follows: 

 

DAY THANKSGIVING REQUEST 

MONDAYS Let us thank God for ushering us into the 

2018/2019 academic year. 

Pray for the Lord’s direction as we put 

things together for the start of the  

2018/2019 academic year. 

TUESDAYS Let us thank the Lord for provision of 

resources to run CSUC in the last 

semester. 

Pray for the provision of enough human, 

financial and other resources for the new 

academic year. 

WEDNESDAYS Praise God for the efforts in the 

admission campaign 

Pray that the Lord will help us meet our 

target for admissions. 

THURSDAYS Praise God for the new staff who are 

joining us in the new academic year. 

Pray that the new staff will bring new 

zeal and skills to the work and continuing 

staff will be refreshed and come back 

with new vigour into the new academic 

year. 

FRIDAYS Exalt the Lord for the appointment  of 

new Council members. 

Lift the wellbeing of council members, 

staff and students to the Almighty God . 

Pray that we get the Presidential Charter 

as soon as possible. 

 

 

May you experience the powerful blessings of God as we praise and pray together. 

 

“You will seek me and find me when you seek me with all your heart”. 

(Jeremiah 29:13) 
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